

Therever you may find yourself when Christmastime draws near, may your heart and thoughts still carry you through to the place you hold most dear.

May you find that you are smiling as you think of times you treasure, and may those memories fill your heart with happiness beyond measure!

George & Kay Wieder 15704 Savory Circle Parker, CO 80134



Merry Christmas 2020

I think all of our Christmas letters have started with "how quickly the year has gone by"! Well, not this year. How quickly we hope it will draw to an end and Covidtoo!!! What a very different year it has been!!!

• The grandkids have been learning remotely most of the year. Max and Myles began this school year in school 2 days and out the other days. That ended in October. Nick was able to be in school for all of 7 days, I think, before it was back to remote! All 5 have handled it as well as could be expected - it just isn't the way it should be!!! They have continued in different sports. Sam, baseball and track; Jonny, baseball and more baseball (and some soccer); Nick, baseball, basketball, soccer. Max, swimming, golf and lacrosse; Myles, lacrosse, golf and football.

•Not much traveling for any of us this year. Doug and his family have gone to our Mountain House quite a bit, we have been up there some too. Doug and Sam were able to go to Spring Training in Florida to see the Minnesota Twins. Stacy and her family enjoyed a week on a house boat on Lake Powell this summer and flew to Miami in October where they rented a motorhome and enjoyed a week in the Florida Keys.

George and Kay have joined the Colorado Model A Ford Club on a few outings, all outside and socially distanced! It's always so fun to see each other! Kay has played lots of golf - she's not very good but it's great to be outside with friends!!! She got a few days of skiing in, did some more miles on the Colorado Trail and made her almost annual trek up Quandary Peak. George took up walking a lot once we had the "Stay at home" order. He walks 4 - 5 miles a day and has lost some weight! The colder weather makes it a bit harder to want to get out this time of year.

•A highlight of the year was Doug's 50th Birthday, September 5th!!! All three families celebrated over Labor Day weekend in the mountains! We hiked a bit and enjoyed an afternoon on a pontoon boat on Lake Dillon! It was so much fun.







•Wildfires have kept our skies quite hazy most of the Summer and Fall and we have broken several heat records. So, we are hoping for lots of snow this Winter!

•The enclosed photo was taken on Sam's (Doug's oldest son) 16th birthday!!! Doug and Kristen are on the left with Sam (16), Jonny (12) and Nick (10). Stacy and Mark on the right with Myles (11) and Max (14). Those boys have gotten so big!!!

We wish you HEALTH and many blessings in 2021!!!